

## Dear Sir/Madam

I am most concerned at the very late introduction of these proposed new restrictions/conditions. The whole purpose of any successful business enterprise is to provide the best possible service to its customers. It is obvious that many of those using the airport will wish to travel during the early part of the morning to give them the maximum amount of useful time at their destination. This is particularly relevant to the

As a frequent traveller from airports during my own business career it was vital for me to be able to utilise as much of the working day as possible to ensure the best use of my time.

I am sure that this still holds true and restrictions such as those proposed will have a detrimental effect.

As far as I am aware no such restrictions have been imposed on other airports.

I feel very strongly that to single our Manston by imposing these restrictions is grossly unfair, disproportionate and unnecessary.

The minimal increase in traffic will be completely negligible compared to the one proposed alternative involving the construction of thousands of houses.

Any problems that might occur will be the result of the years of neglect of this area at both local and County levels.

Please do not take away the opportunity of prosperity and investment which Manston Auprort will bring to the local economy by imposing these unnecessary draconian cor

John and Susan Hennessy

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security cloud service.

For more information please visit https://gbf01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?

url=http%.3A%.2P%.2Fwww.symanteccloud.com&amp.data=02%7C01%7CManstonAir rate gov.uk% 7.C-4885-6tb 1ce64234d35488d6950x822%;7C5878d9868848ab9322998cc557088d%;7C1%;7C0%;7C636970522677414543&:data=36vYbpkAsLLB7dKXuMVbiqFP7HWHyZuMt%;FlmcOMZAM%;3D&reserved=0